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Dear Mr Cabañas, 

Subject: Commission appointments for the Paediatric Committee – 
(PDCO/16/PO) and (PDCO/16/HP) 

On 13 June 2017 the Commission appointed members to the Paediatric Committee of the 
European Medicines Agency (see the Commission Decision published on Europa page:  

https://ec.europa.eu/health/sites/health/files/human-use/docs/ema_calls/decisions/20170613_c_2017_3925.pdf). 

We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the member representing 
health professionals. The mandate runs from 1 August 2017 to 31 July 2020. 

If the European Medicines Agency has not already contacted you, you are kindly invited 
to contact the secretariat of PDCO Committee by email 
(PDCOsecretariat@ema.europa.eu) in order to receive further information on your 
appointment and the Committee meetings. 

Yours sincerely, 

Guido De Clercq 
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